Chris O'Brien
“

From: C A <thevampirechronicles13@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:22 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Boat tax

Dear Sirs,

Rhode Island is known for its boating. If this happens to our state boat owners then I believe they will sell. Many new
people interested in boating will not pursue the hobby because of this new tax. Please consider what this will do to the
vacationers and local boaters and our industry as a whole.

Things are tough enough right now. Let's not add insult to injury.

Thank you,

Corinne Adams
401-782-0561



